
 

 

 

 

March 27, 2020 

Dear Latimer Families, 

I hope this letter finds you well and that during this very unprecedented spring break, you were able to 
spend some quality time connecting with your families. 

I wanted to take this opportunity to touch base and give you a brief update.  First and foremost I wanted 
to let you know that Ms. Harrison is on a short term leave of abcense and is due to return later this 
spring.  In the interim, I will be acting principal.  At this time, please send any of your questions or 
concerns to me at yip_s@surreyschools.ca.  

Our first priority during these changing times is to ensure the safety of our students, staff and parents as 
well as to ensure the well-being of our community while trying to stop the spread of COVID-19.  Monday 
will be the first time teachers will be able to connect virtually to begin adapting to these changing times.  
Next week we will begin designing learning opportunities for your children.  What this will look like will 
vary for each teacher and student depending on the individual needs.   

My ask of all of you is for your patience during these changing times.  One way you can help the school 
is to ensure that we have your correct email information for ongoing communication.  By the end of 
next week you should expect to hear from your child’s teacher touching base and giving you some 
information of what the next few weeks will bring. 

As always, as partners in learning, we will navigate these new and changing times together.  Take care 
and stay healthy and safe. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Yip  

 

 

 

 

 

 


